
Dear Team Trailblazer

I feel joy and pride while sharing my thoughts with you and sending my best wishes  to you and to your team, I urge you to look at this 

year as an opportunity for growth and new activities, although we are facing new challenges and passing through a very tough period but still 

Rotarians are meant for challenges and they know to come out with their best even in adverse situations.

We are all part of an organisation with the capacity to do great deeds and the strength of character to do them well I will request you to 

call on your core values of leadership and service as you work within your club, in cooperation with other clubs and with the support of Rotary 

International and the Rotary Foundation to build a stronger future of Rotary.

As you make plans for this Rotary year, Change of Guards, new leadership taking over and inspiring the new team and creating new 

milestones. pls inculcate fresh thoughts, new ideas and enthusiasm in your club. Our tradition of Service above self has already spanned past 

generations and now its time to inspire those with the same ideals in next generations.

I Firmly believe that the power of dreams is beyond imagination. APJ Dr. Abdul Kalam had said “ Dreams are not what you see in sleep, they are the ones that do not let you sleep.

Lets work with the theme of 2021 by our RI President Holger Knaack “Rotary opens oppertunities”. Let each one of you open more and more doors and create more 

oppertunities to serve.

Rekha joins me in wishing you all the best for a great Rotary year 2021 and  TOGETHER WE MAKE A DIFFERENCE  to serve the humanity by changing the lives of the undeserved 

ones

Regards

Greetings to all members of Rotary Club Dehradun.

As the new Rotary year begins with a  wonderful theme, “ Rotary opens opportunity”. I find the same  very true and meaningful. For me, I 
find my self privileged to meet new Rotary friends and  find a big opportunity to learn and contribute towards Service to Humanity. 
My Heartiest congratulations to President Rtn  Naghma Farooq, Secretary Patricia Hilton for accepting the responsibility for the current Rotary 
year. They have set up a great example of women empowerment.

All activities of your prestigious club are truly service oriented and deserve appreciation.
I believe Rotary Dehradun club will set up a new bench mark towards service to Humanity  by focusing on  the  various  Service Avenues and 
Goals  assigned  by the  District Governor  Rtn Ramesh Bajaj.

On behalf of the District Governor and my personal behalf I wish all the best to President Rtn Naghma and her team a highly successful  
Rotary year.

Message From Rotary Assistant Governor
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Jagat Bhushan Batra 
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